APPENDIX C3

Susan Hall

From: PATRICK KITTERICK _
Sent: 09 October 2015 05:

To: Rachel Hall

Cc: Valentina Cenic; Susan Hall

Subject: Re: Weekly Licensing Reports 13-20 September 2015

For the reasons set out in the objection to the Apres Lounge objection namely

The move to 3am may well trigger a whole range of bars in the area to ask for similar extensions
which will change the nature of this whole area of Leicester. With people being encouraged to
stay and disrupt the area until the early hours of the morning.

Thanks,

Patrick Kitterick

From: Rachel Hall <Rachel.Hall@leicester.gov.uk>
To: PATRICK KITTERICK

Cc: Valentina Cenic <Valentina.Cenic@leicester.gov.uk>; Susan Hall <Susan.Hall@leicester.gov.uk>
Sent: Wednesday, 7 October 2015, 9:49
Subject: RE: Weekly Licensing Reports 13-20 September 2015

Thank you Clir Kitterick. Please would you explain how you think these objectives will be affected if the
application is approved?

Best wishes,

Rachel

Rachel Hall

Licensing Team Manager

0116 4543047

www.leicester.gov.uk

Sent: 07 October 2015 04:52

To: Rachel Hall

Cc: Valentina Cenic; Susan Hall

Subject: Re: Weekly Licensing Reports 13-20 September 2015

|, therefore, object on grounds of Public Nuisance and Prevention of Crime & Disorder.
Thanks,

Patrick Kitterick




